
Welcome of Nagar Kirtan in the commemoration of Martyrdom of Guru 

Teg Bahadur ji 
 

 

Dedicated to the martyrdom of the ninth Guru Guru Teg Bahadur ji, the Shiromani Gurdwara 

Parbandhak Committee, Sri Amritsar organized a grand Nagar Kirtan on 19
th

 December, 

2020. To welcome this Nagar Kirtan at the college gate, Arrangements for food and drink 

were also specially made for the Sangat. On this occasion, College Principal Dr. Jasvir Singh, 

the entire teaching staff and non-teaching staff were present.  
 


